
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

Board Agenda Memo 
 
 
MEETING DATE: May 10, 2022 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Human Resources 
 
SUBJECT: Resolution approving Personal Services Contract between the County of Nevada 

and Bryce Consulting, Inc., for a three-year term beginning July 1, 2022 and 

ending June 30, 2025, in the amount of $25,000 each year for a maximum 

contract price of $75,000 and authorizing the Chair of the Board of Supervisors 

to execute the Contract 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Adopt the attached Resolution 

 

FUNDING: The cost of this Contract will be paid from the Human Resources Fiscal Year 2022-23 budget. 

 

BACKGROUND: 
Bryce Consulting, Inc., is a long-time leader in the development of salary and benefits surveys.  Human 

Resources utilizes these surveys in the course of annual negotiations with bargaining units.  The information 

contained in the surveys provides a reliable source of data upon which recommendations may be made to 

further the progress of negotiations. The County has used the services of Bryce Consulting for roughly twenty 

years.  By creating a three-year contract, the County is assured of the delivery of survey information by a 

prescribed date.   

 

Your consideration of this item is appreciated. 

 

Item Initiated by: Susan Kadera 

 

Approved by: Steven Rose 

 

Submittal Date: April 12, 2022 

Revision Date: 

COUNTY OF NEVADA 
DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN RESOURCES  

Eric Rood Administrative Center 

950 Maidu Avenue 

Nevada City, CA  95959 

Ph: 530-265-7010 option 2 Fax: 530-265-9841 

e-Mail: human.resources@co.nevada.ca.us 

Website: www.mynevadacounty.com/hr 
 


